

## The Ronald Young Family &

## **Antioch Baptist Press**

A local church ministry of:

## Antioch Baptist Church

P.O. Box 781 \* Hwy 78 West \* Harlem, Georgia 30814

January 25, 2023

Pastor: Bro. David Young (706) 556-8376 www.antioch-baptist.com



**Printing Ministry** 



Jail Ministry



World Missions



Nursing Home Ministry



## Dear Pastor & Praying Friends,

Another Great Year: We can never stop being amazed at how God has supplied every need that we have had. We were told that paper was going up and it did, but God had some paper that was a little higher, but still far cheaper than the market price. So we bought paper several times in large quantities, and God provided the funds each time to pay for all that was purchased. It is a joy to live by faith and see the hand of God come out of nowhere and answer the need. I think He does it to show us how much He loves His Word, and nothing can stop its printing. New doors have been opened this year, and we were able to supply all the materials that were requested. What a blessing! We would need a number of pages to tell all that has been accomplished, but we will say in short that God has done great things for us! All orders have been filled in the states, along with 8 different countries that were shipped too.

Personal Note: I just knew that last year would find me slowing down some, but God had another plan and I like what He wants me to do. My wife and I went more miles and we were in more Churches than any other year. To God be the glory! I can't tell you we were what we should have been all the time, but in the end we were so happy God could use us. This is one of our trying times. We were headed to a church in Cochranville, Pa. and I told my wife that we were going home the next day, we had been gone from home for a month so we were home sick, but going home without stopping at three Churches would be a shame. You guessed it we were late getting home.

**New Additions:** We have been able to purchase so much needed finishing machines, and boy how much different our workroom looks now!!! Our workers sure are happy that they can do a better job, and not have to work so hard. We want to do all we can to keep them happy, because they are the backbone that makes it happen, and we love them!!!

**New Material:** Sister Lydia Riley was there with us at the Sword of the Lord Conference, and she was there to show her childrens' booklets, that we had printed for her work. She was kept busy talking to people and giving away her packets. Thank you So much for your support!!!!!!!!

Yours)in Christ,

Ronald Young